
Dear families,

I hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving break. This week we held our Perfect Score Celebration
to honor 61 students and classmates who received a perfect score on a state assessment last
year. Six of those students earned a perfect score on more than one! These assessments include
the End of Year FAST for Reading and Math, the comprehensive Science assessment, and the
Algebra 1 End of Course exam. Congratulations to all the students honored this week!

We also want to give a shout out to both our Boys and Girls Basketball teams and their coaches.
Both teams won in their matches agains McIntosh Middle School! Well done!!

We will be begin FAST Progress Monitoring 2 next week. On Monday our 6th graders will be on a
modified schedule. As such, they will be eating lunch 25 minutes earlier than usual. Please pack an
extra snack for your child for later in the day. The rest of the schedule will be as follows:

7th grade ELA - Tuesday
8th grade ELA - Wednesday
6th grade Math - Thursday
7th grade Math - Friday
8th grade Math - Monday, Dec. 11

Students in Algebra 1 honors or Geometry honors will not be taking grade level math tests but will
be taking the midterms on December 14 and 15.

Please help us set students up for success by ensuring your childre are prepared to do their best
on these assessments by getting a good nights sleep, eating a healthy breakfast and arriving to
school on time.



Please mark your calendars

12/4 - Basketball @ HCMS
12/4 - SHS AICE Information Night - see attached
12/6 - Basketball @ SMS
12/7 - PTSO Meeting
12/7 - Winter Band Concert
12/8 - SAC Meeting
12/11 - Basketball @ Woodland
12/12 - Modern Band Concert
12/13 - Basketball @ Brookside
12/14 - Winter Choral Concert
12/19 - Orchestra Concert
12/22- Professional Day (No School)
12/25-1/5 – Winter Break (School Closed)
1/8 – Classes Resume

Breakfast on the Go

Did you know that our Food and Nutrition Services staff provides
grab-and-go breakfast for students in the morning? This service is
provided to ensure that even those students who may be arriving
late to school, or who do not want to eat a full breakfast in the
cafeteria can get something to eat before heading to class. We are
grateful for our FNS staff at Sarasota Middle!



Our Holiday Gift Giving collection is in full swing! Below is a Sign Up Genius link and flier to give
you more information, but we are hoping we can help out some of our families in need this holdiay
through your support. You can read more below and click on the following link:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0948A5A622ABFDC25-45811470-holiday

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F10C0948A5A622ABFDC25-45811470-holiday&data=05%7C01%7CJennifer.nzeza%40sarasotacountyschools.net%7Cf68c2c48dec84ade835508dbdfa52882%7Cb771da13d31d47459da63a1cc87452d1%7C0%7C0%7C638349673315450919%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tHKid1dUkCzOJxWg4iRBY6qDO7cbNNdM7EA6n8C4sag%3D&reserved=0


Sarasota Middle School, and Media Aide Mrs. Rivera, are excited to bring the Book Fair to you
during our SPIN Night on January 23! There will be more information about SPIN night coming, but
for now, please see the Book Fair flier below.



Our very own, Dr. Tracey is featured in the December issue of SRQ Magazine as one of our area's
35 Under 35 Honorees. This is an annual award where the magazine aims to recognize 35 young
professionals from the Suncoast, under the age of 35.
If interested in learning more about one of our own educators, here is the link to the write up on Dr.
Tracey: https://www.srqmagazine.com/articles/1956/35%20Under%2035

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.srqmagazine.com%2Farticles%2F1956%2F35%2520Under%252035&data=05%7C01%7CJennifer.Nzeza%40sarasotacountyschools.net%7C3f1d2320ecc9440f99ee08dbf2982601%7Cb771da13d31d47459da63a1cc87452d1%7C0%7C0%7C638370507576576345%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xwM6wlQqkS6rHeLtd5e8r6YACEf4XUmy2tuQMZkUWqQ%3D&reserved=0


Parents, please remember that slippers, pajama pants, and blankets are not appropriate attire
at school. These items are for home or for sleep. If students wear them to school they will be
asked to change into appropriate school attire.
Additionally, cell phones and air Pods are to be put away during the school day. If we see
students with air Pods or cell phones, we will confiscate them.

Thank you for your help in reminding our students of these school and district expectations.
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Smore
Beautiful class updates in a snap

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/656b48ea0d90df126d3db5e1
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/656b48fc7df79be3b8f3bceb
https://www.facebook.com/smorepages
https://www.twitter.com/smorenewsletter

